
Executive Summary and Recommendations 

 

Introduction 

 

This paper is provided to the Committee so that it is aware of the guidance provided to 

assessors. 

 

Decision 

 

The paper is for information only. No decision is required. 

 

Background information 

 

Since the commencement of the Registration appeals process certain trends have 

appeared in the nature of the appeals being received, in particular the bases on which 

applicants are being rejected. The enclosed letter has been drafted following advice from 

the Council’s legal advisor; additional information has been taken from the Registration 

appeals database. 

 

Resource implications 

 

None 

 

Financial implications 

 

None 

 

Background papers 

 

None 

 

Appendices 

 

Appendix 1: Letter from Chief Executive to assessors 

 

 

 

 

 


